F')
To, W \Pﬁ)ate 09/09/2015

The Appellate Authority,
Executive Director (CP&IT),

Corporate Centre, PGCIL, }/

Saudamini, Plot No-2, Sector-29,

Gurgaon-122007. gh 0‘[ g\ 6‘1
Sub: - Appeal under RTI act- 2005.
Respected Sir,

Kindly refer the information No. C/CP/R7i/2G15/118 Dt.
25/08/2015 provided by CPIO.

| had asked the copy of the document but the CPIO provide me
the misleading information.

Hence, it is requested to pass an order to CPIO to provide me

the copy of. the document on that basis “NABL approved” wording was
mentioned in that IOM.

Thanks with regards

Your sincerely,

M’MJX/

PIG‘IT‘ Prakash Prajapati,

Inductriai Area, Kiliiai i\Oafl

Bina, Distt- Sagar (M.P.) - 470113



